REGULAR MEETING

July 24, 1995

The July regular meeting was called to order at 7:40 p.m. by
Vice-Chairman Terry Carleton. Also present were Jerry Austin,
Joanne Strahm, and Don Zehnder. James Totten, Manager, was
appointed recording secretary. Al Hunter, Pat Henige, and
Don Krauss were absent. There was no audience.

Motion by Austin, supported by Zehnder to approve the minutes
of the May 22 Special Use Permit meeting and Regular meeting
and two June 26 Special Use Permit meetings as read. Motion
carried 4-0.

Motion by Austin, supported by Zehnder to have a joint
meeting with the Township Board to review proposed zoning
amendments. Motion carried 4-0.

Motion by Austin, supported by Strahm to adjourn at 8:10 p.m.
Motion carried 4-0.

James Totten
Recording Secretary
Planning Commission



